
CVCA Yearbook Club
2020-2021

      Yearbook Club:

Students will learn photography basics, layout design, and computer program skills, and they will work 
together to create our 2020-2021 CVCA yearbook.

Students will be expected to:

Attend bi-weekly club meetings (weekly in May and possibly April) and come to class prepared with 
required materials. We do not meet in December.

Complete assignments by due dates.

Attend at least two CVCA activities/events/classes to take photos.

Bring a laptop to meetings (optional, but highly recommended). 

Be responsible and respectful.

Elective Credit:

The parents may choose to develop a course description as they would with any elective and award a 
semester of class credit to their child that participates for the full year of club. I will supply a sample course 
description to anyone upon request.

Details:

Who?  CVCA students in 7th – 12th grades

Where?  My home: 5419 Elmwood Rd., San Bernardino

When? Bi-weekly, 3:00-4:30pm, beginning the first week of October – the day is to be announced.

Cost?  $20. This is a one-time, per family, recommended donation to help with materials.

Supplies:

Notebook, paper, pen, digital camera (minimum 3 megapixels), and computer with internet access.  If you 
have a laptop, please bring it with you.

Contact:

Tammy Shumate.  Call or text:  909-726-4882, email:  tjshumate9@gmail.com


